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October 21, 2008
Via Overnight Delivery

Mr. George Li

Federal Communications Commission
International Facilities Division

9300 East Hampton Drive

Capital Heights, MD 20743

RE: ITC-214-19970926-00584;
Communications

Dear Mr. Li:

Integrated
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al Bureay

Networks d/b/a  Birch

The original and five (5) copies of this letter is submitted on behalf of Access Integrated
Networks d/b/a Birch Communications to advise the Commission that the company's name has

been changed to Birch Communications.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, file-stamped, the extra copy of this cover
letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for that purpose.

Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to my attention at (407) 740-3006 or via
email at croesel@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Carey Roesel
Consultant to Birch Communications

CR/gs

cc: Sharyl Fowler - Birch
file: Birch - FCC 214
tms:  FCCi0801



